

Call to Order: 3:00PM

1. Roll Call & Verification of Quorum: 12 /15 (At least 7 people present for quorum)

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Alexander Brawley (SG-Vice President)	sga_vp@ucf.edu	p	
Vice Chair Medhavi Radadiya (VUCF)	vucf_director@ucf.edu	p	
Paola Retamozo (CAB)	cab@ucf.edu	p	
Michael Mestre (HC)	ucfhc@ucf.edu	e	
Kudzai Nyambiri (KORT)	kort@ucf.edu	a	
Christopher Mundry (Knight-Thon)	knight-thon@ucf.edu	p	
Megan E. Dever (Late Knights)	ucflk@ucf.edu	p	
Olivia Hood Director (MSC)	msc_sd@ucf.edu	a	
Crystal Thai (Sports Club Council)	sports@ucf.edu	p	
Brenda Posey (A&SF Business Office)	brenda.posey@ucf.edu	p	
Shane Juntunen (OSI)	shane.juntunen@ucf.edu	p	

This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.

Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government.

Sarah Hunt (RWC)	sarah.hunt@ucf.edu	p	
Patricia Dullaghan (Student Legal Services)	patricia.dullaghan@ucf.edu	e	
Rick Falco (Student Union)	rick.falco@ucf.edu	p	
Nicolas Panozzo (Student at Large)	ni11854@ucf.edu	p	
Annia-Gabrielle Beneche (Senator at Large)	sga_sci2@ucf.edu	p	

Shane Juntunen (SSWB Representative- OSI Director)	shane.juntunen@ucf.edu	
----------------------------------------------------	--------------------------------------------------------------------	--

2. **Approval of last week's minutes:** Approved
3. **Approval this week's Agenda:** Approved
4. **Announcements from the Chair:**
 - a. Upcoming meeting dates

- Nov 24th @3pm

- b. Oct.

- Attended the SCC meeting & spoke on RSO registration, met with Congressman Frost surrounding food insecurity and civil literacy on campus | Attended Faculty Senate and spoke in favor of adding undergraduate representation on two of their committees. Cabinet finished rounds of evaluations and are pinpointing initiatives to next tackle

- c. Upcoming Events

- Nov. 6th Cookies w/ a Cop
 - Nov. 7th Sustainability Fair
 - Nov. 12th Downtown Day
 - Nov. 15th Green Assembly
 - Nov. 21st Winter Wonderland

- 5. **Announcements from the Vice-Chair:**

- i. No report

- 6. **Announcements from Committee Members:**

- a. CAB

- i. Monster mash, thriller flash night, fright nights all upcoming, 5k on halloween

- b. Homecoming

- c. Knight-Thon

- i. Good hoco week, had a miracle kid perform, planning fall fundrasing push with greek/rso participants, tabling the 13th, pickleball tournament dates soon

- d. Late Knights

- i. Fright Night upcoming, 3 more events in November

- e. MSC

- f. OSI

- i. Spirit Splash and Fireworks tmr, Hoco royalty announcement on saturday
 - ii. Spring kickoff comedy show in spring
 - iii. Plugging away on space renovations, starting Dec 16th
 - iv. RSO regulation & policies updates

- g. RWC

- i. Dive in Football viewing parties last game, over 100 people

- ii. Intramural sports upcoming, w/ a global world cup tournament, Halloween dance next week at RWC basketball courts
- h. Student Union
 - i. Steak & Shake closing w/ Halal Shack moving in by January
- a. Senator at Large
 - i. Voting info sessions, had an event w/ black caucus & NPHC, inter campus – transfer caucus met with DT leadership this week. Held event in SU atrium yesterday
- b. SLS
- c. SSWB Representative
- d. VUCF
 - i. Last large scale event on Nov 16th Hunger Banquet
- e. A&SF
 - i. Plugging along
- f. Sports Club
 - i. Lots of games, paring with intramurals to fill stands
- g. KORT
 - i. Planning spring events w/ involvement week, collabs w/ late knights and CAB, 3 events in November, met with Jarib for a hobby hub event

Announcements from Non-Committee Members:

- a. DSL
 - i. Held last hoco event
- b. A&SF Chair: Hi everyone! Sorry we could not make it out today. Just wanted to give an update on where the budget committee is at. As of now, you all should've received an email from one of the committee members that was assigned to help represent your agency or department. If no one has reached out yet, please let me know! We have finished up our guidance and updates to the budget packets so once we have them all created and drafted up, it should be sent out sometime next week before Friday. This year, we have \$1.4 million in non-recurring funds for one-time expenses or one-time projects. We are putting an emphasis on deferred maintenance for these funds. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to me or anyone on the committee! Thank you!
- i.

7. Old Business:

- a. none

8. New Business:

9. Final Roll Call:

10. Adjournment: 3:16 PM

This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act. Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government Key:

P -Present

A - Absent

MTD - Move to Debate

MTV - Move to Vote

MTA- Move to Amend

PP - Postpone

PPI - Postpone Indefinitely

GC - General Consent

*This meeting is held in compliance with the Government in the Sunshine Act.
Funded by the Activity and Service Fee through the UCF Student Government*